UK Office link to torture cover-up
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The Foreign Office (FCO) solicited the letter from the US State Department that forced British
judges to block the disclosure of CIA files documenting the torture of a British resident held in
Guantanamo Bay, the Observer can reveal.

The letter said that the release of papers relating to Binyam Mohamed would damage future
intelligence sharing between the two countries.
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